
1

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 11:03 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: I support Washington Place.

�
�
From: Meg Holland [mailto:meglynnholland@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, April 30, 2017 10:31 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: I support Washington Place. 

Dear City Council 

I support the current Washington Place proposal, as it provides much needed diversity in housing in Newton. 

Best regards, 

Meg Holland 
223 Webster Street 
West Newton 
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